Red Flag Rule Postponed Until May 1, 2009

In order to comply with Federal Trade Commission Rule 16 CFR Part 681.2, known as the Red Flag Rule,
all utilities now require that consumers create a password or provide the proper identification to gain
access to their account information. Deadline has been extended to May 1, 2009, which is less than
two months away and due to the number of members that OCEC has, we are requesting that you
complete the information needed and return it to the Cooperative either in the envelope with your bill
or at any OCEC office.

Passwords must contain 6-22 characters (alpha & numeric). After May 1, 2009, access to account
information without proper identification or password will be denied.

Please complete the information below and return to OCEC as soon as possible. Please be aware, these
are Federal Trade Commission Rules that OCEC MUST comply with.

Name on Account:

Acct. Number:

Address:

Phone #:

Password: Example: (redrover123)

Please choose one of the following security questions by circling the number of and writing your

answer in the space provided:

1. First Pet’s Name:

N

. Favorite Cartoon Character:

3. Name of High School Graduated From:

4. Favorite Color:

5. City where you were born:

Please return the above form in with your payment envelope or to any OCEC office. Thank you!



